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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 19th February 2007
Question No 6
Question: Cllr J. Neville
"To ask the Manager to have arranged contact made with the relevant retail units at Glenview Shopping Centre requesting that they arrange removal of the unsightly grafitti at the Shopping Centre?."
Reply:
The Litter Warden for the area has been asked to visit the shops in question and to inform the owners or occupiers of the various units of their responsibility for the upkeep of their properties under the Litter Pollution Act 1997.If the owners do not remove the graffiti, the Council may serve a formal notice requiring that the cleaning works be carried out.
